
 

NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS AND FRIENDS 

BOARD MEETING 

January 25, 2020 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:05 a.m. at Financial Plus Credit Union on January 25, 2020.  

In attendance were Kevin Marken, Linda Westergaard, and Marge Ramsey.   

 

Marge will contact Stephanie at Neighborhood Finance Corporation for a speaker for our 

February 10th meeting.   

 

For March, we should reach out to JOPPA.  Only have one speaker per meeting.  We should also 

reach out to Invest DSM for a speaker. 

 

Marge will send out a brochure and a business card to each of the neighborhoods in our 

boundaries.  We need to increase our membership. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:07 a.m. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Marge Ramsey, Secretary 


